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April 6, 2005

Dear Authorized ClearOne Channel Partner,

Effective immediately, ClearOne Communications, Inc. will officially discontinue the following products:
	Part No.
	Professional Audio Conferencing Product
	List Price

	910-150-001
	AP800 Audio Conferencing System
	$4995

	910-150-100
	AP400 Audio Conferencing System
	$3695

	910-150-101
	AP 400- Pan/Euro Audio Conferencing System
	$3695

	910-150-201
	AP10 Telephone Hybrid
	$995
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A last time buy program will be offered for the products until July 1, 2005. Purchase orders received prior to July 1, 2005 will be processed and fulfilled as normal. Purchase orders received after July 1, 2005 will not be accepted.

As part of the last time buy program, purchase order deliveries can be scheduled throughout the period of July 1, 2005 to September 31, 2005. 

Currently, ClearOne recommends the following products as replacements for the AP product line:
	Part No.
	Professional/Business Audio Conferencing Product
	List Price

	910-151-101
	XAP 800 8-channel AEC Microphone Mixer
	$5445.00

	910-151-201
	XAP 400 4-channel AEC Microphone Mixer with Built-in Telephone Hybrid and Amplifier.
	$4250.00

	910-151-301
	XAP TH2 Telephone Hybrid with Telco Noise Cancellation
	$1195.00

	910-153-100
	RAV 600 Business Conferencing System with Two Microphone Pods (does not include speakers)
	$2499.00

	910-153-300
	RAV 900-Business Conferencing System with Three Microphone Pods (does not include speakers)
	$2999.00


ClearOne will also be offering refurbished AP products to its partners at an additional 20% off list price on a “first-come first-served” basis while supplies last. A refurbished product retains all warranty policies associated with a new product.

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact ClearOne Customer Sales and Support at 800-707-6994.

Sincerely,
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Kurt Olsen

Director of Product Marketing














